EAA Chapter 725
Meeting Minutes
January 5, 2025
Meeting called to order around 1pm followed by pledge of allegiance.
Meeting dedicated to all our member volunteers who helped with last years tasks and events.

20 members and 2 guests.

Steve Cross is nominated and then voted to become next chapter Secretary starting February 2025.
Vote passed.

Vote to change language for articles of incorporation for getting our 501c3 status. Passed with 19 yes
votes.

Discussed this years possible activities covering: more fly-outs & fly-ins, looking for CFIs to meet club
needs, YAD, CAP, RVFC, evening BBQs, pancake breakfast.

Held raffle for % the ticket sales 1* prize, gift selection for 2™,
Register your tail number with only one airport.

Asked for a volunteer to organize fly-ins/outs. Brad accepted and we will have more discussion next
month's meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 2pm



